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1.  Limiting Electronic Communication with Students by District Employees - Verbiage was 
added requiring employees to include his/her immediate supervisor and the student’s 
parent as recipients on all text messages with regard to extracurricular activities. 

 
2.  No Child Left Behind requirements were replaced with Every Student Succeeds Act 

(ESSA). 
 

3. Teacher and Staff Professional Qualifications - Modification of types of information that 
may be requested by parents regarding professional qualifications of their student’s 
teacher. 


